
FEBRUARY NEWS 

 

100 Club winners for January were:- 

A Nash (32) £100 

K Gillies (58) £50 

B Collins (43 £25 

February winners were:- 

A Farish (55) £100 

D Simpson (37) £50 

A Leitch (70) £25 

Congratulations to all our winners. It is not too late to join for the remainder of the year, only £5 

a month. Please get in touch if you would like to take part in this vital fund-raising for the club. 

Guest green fees for the summer season will be £18 for 1 guest, £15 each for 2 guests or £12 

each for 3 guests. If your guests live more than 30 miles from the course they may be interested 

in a country membership - only £391. 

Many thanks to all members who have paid their subscriptions and if you have not already done 

so, please collect your 2025 bag tag. Those still to pay are reminded that the Club Constitution 

states 

Subscriptions shall be payable in advance by the 14th February each year. If payment has not 

been received by 28th February and the defaulter has failed to notify the Club in writing of 

his/her resignation the defaulter will have ceased to be a member and will have no further access 

to the club or the golf course. A member will not be considered to be in default, if they have 

applied for, and been accepted to participate in, one of the club’s payment schemes by 14th 

February. 

3. Members who default on their payment scheme will be removed from the club roll 14 days 

after their default. 

Please get in touch with the office if you would like advice on your payment options. 

 


